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Representative Crafts, Senator Nangle and Honorable Members of the Joint 
Committee on Transportation,
My name is Frank Arrison.  My wife and I are homeowners and part-time residents in 
Hiram, Maine.  We support LD 676.
My wife and I have driven to the existing Fryeburg and Windham sections of the rail 
trail in order to take walks, so we are familiar with and enjoy the benefits of this 
recreational trail.  I am also an avid bicycle rider.  The road on which we live crosses 
the old rail line between Windham and Brownfield, in the section that has been 
approved for trail-until-rail conversion.  I would welcome and appreciate the building 
of the trail from Standish to Fryeburg so that we, and our neighbors, could have more 
direct access to the trail.
I encourage you to support LD 676 and urge you to vote "Ought to Pass".
Thank you for your consideration.
Frank Arrison
302 Notch Road, Hiram, Maine


